From: Monica Trevino <monica@aldermancarlosrosa.org>
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2017 4:28 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Report travel for Alderman Rosa 

 

Hi Steve,  

Hope all is well! 

Alderman Rosa traveled to New York from Sunday, March 26 returning on Tuesday, March 28 to speak at a Local Progress conference on welcoming cities. His travel and hotel were covered by the sponsor. Below is the breakdown:

-hotel for two days: $269 per night.
-flight: $329.40

Please call me if you have any questions. 

Warm regards, 

Monica 

-- 

Monica Trevino | Chief of Staff
Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward

